
 
 

 
 
On Sunday October 3rd, Respect Life Sunday, join with thousands of people 
across North America for the Life Chain.  
During the Pandemic, when medically necessary treatments were suspended, 
abortions and euthanasia deaths continued.  More than ever, we must storm 
heaven and show that every life is precious and needs to be defended.  Bring 
your friends and family out to stand in prayer and silent witness on behalf of the 
millions of babies who have lost their lives to abortion.   Let's pray for the them, 
for their moms, for the doctors and for our nation, that we will end this atrocity.  
  
Parishes throughout Brampton and Mississauga will again participate with those 
in cities throughout Canada. 
The St. Leonard location will again be at the intersection of Sandalwood Pkwy 
and Conestoga Drive on the south side, from 1:30pm to 2:30pm.   
In keeping with social distancing, this witness is perfectly suited as we are asked 
to stand spaced apart to form an organized “chain” facilitating silence and prayer 
and visibility of signage.   
Please pick up materials on the southeast corner.  We count on you to give us 
strength in numbers on Sunday October 3rd! 
 


